

## Information of Decision

Sochi, 20 April 2015

Dear Mr. President Webb, Dear Jeff,

We hope that you are well and your World Championships were a success.

We would like to inform you regarding a decision of the SportAccord Council which took place on the 19<sup>th</sup> of April 2015 in Sochi, Russia.

The Council has decided that the international governing body of Dance Sport can not have Cheerleading as a Discipline since this sport is represented in your Federation, International Cheer Union, which is a SportAccord member.

Best regards,

Marius L. Vizer

President SportAccord Vlad Marinescu

General Director SportAccord